Nicola Gunn

From: Planning

Sent: 19 July 2021 11:39

To: Planning

Subject: REDACT AND UPLOAD Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556
Categories: xRedact & Upload

From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 16 July 2021 17:12

To: Web Development <webdevelopment@ribblevalley.gov.uk>; Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556

Planning Application Reference Number: 3/2021/0556

Address of Development: 74 Higher Road, Longridge, Preston, PR3 35Y

Your Comments: | would like to object to this application of building 123 new homes on the land behind 74 Higher
Road. Longridge is losing it's heart, it's soul, and it's charm, with all the recent and current new homes being built.

Adding a further 123 new houses, means possibly, 123 new families, many will have children, which will need
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accommodating into schools. Longridge does not have the infrastructure, where are the new Dental Practices, GP
Surgeries or Schools? The existing communities well-being should be the focus here, and the green spaces that we
all enjoy. Unfortunately, the profit of building new houses in Longridge, is what will eventually ruin this beautiful
market town.



